
 

 

28th November 2019 

Year 3/4 Christmas Celebrations 

 

Dear Parents,  

For our Christmas celebrations this year we will be having a Christmas themed ‘cinema’ 
afternoon watching classic seasonal movies.  

On the day, children will have their packed lunch/hot dinner as normal.  

We would like the children to bring in a treat for them to enjoy with the film e.g. small bag 
of popcorn, small bag of sweets, piece of fruit/vegetable snack or fun sized chocolate bar.  

The school will provide squash/water for their drinks.  

The Christmas celebrations will take place on the last day of term – Friday 20th 
December 2019. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  

 

Many thanks,  

Year 3/4 team 

 

 

 

 

 


